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Spiritual Disciplines for the Christian Life
Study Guide
On Christian Doctrine
Basic Christian Living is a survey course covering the
fundamentals of the Christian life. The book's topics
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can be divided into three broad categories: basic
doctrine for new believers (confession of sin, the
nature of worship, assurance of salvation, and more),
basic wisdom for living in community(relationships,
conversation, the meaning of masculinity and
femininity, etc.), and cultural criticism for beginners
(authenticity, the "cool," and competition and
ambition, for starters). Each bite-size chapter contains
a worksheet of questions from relevant portions of the
Bible, along with a full answer key. Whether you're a
teacher wanting to offer a practical class on
Christianity for students, a pastor needing a text for
new believers, or a mature Christian reviewing the big
picture, Basic Christian Living is a helpful, important,
and encouraging introduction to the foundations of
the gospel.

Basic Christianity Bible Study
In this study guide, based on relevant stories from the
Bible and on Never Beyond Hope by J. I. Packer and
Carolyn Nystrom, you'll discover how God uses the
imperfections and failures of his people--and redeems
them too.

Study Guide: Basic Christianity
John Stott is the leading evangelical churchman of the
twentieth century. In this engaging story of this
remarkable life, Roger Sheer takes readers from
Stott's lifelong association with the parish church of
All Souls in London to every continent on the planet.
Here is the book that tells why he is, as "Time"
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magazine noted in 2005, one of the hundred most
influential people in the world.

Basic Christian Living: A Survey Course
on Practical Christianity
This updated companion guide to Spiritual Disciplines
for the Christian Life (see description below) takes
you through a carefully selected array of disciplines
that will help you grow in godliness. Ideal for personal
or small-group use. Drawn from a rich heritage,
Spiritual Disciplines for the Christian Life will guide
you through a carefully selected array of disciplines.
By illustrating why the disciplines are important,
showing how each one will help you grow in
godliness, and offering practical suggestions for
cultivating them, Spiritual Disciplines for the Christian
Life will provide you with a refreshing opportunity to
become more like Christ and grow in character and
maturity. Now updated and revised to equip a new
generation of readers, this anniversary edition
features in-depth discussions on each of the key
disciplines.

Basic Christianity
Desiring God DVD Study Guide
The breakthrough book that has helped over half a
million Christians worldwide since 1989! Classic
Christianity—Bob George’s eye-opening distillation of
the life-transforming truths of the gospel—now has a
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fresh cover and interior that reflect the up-to-theminute relevance of its message. Like so many
Christians, Bob George started out in love with Jesus,
only to end up feeling disappointed and empty.
Drawing on his struggles and his teaching and
counseling experience, Bob cuts to the heart of
believers’ common questions Doesn’t God expect me
to clean up my act before I approach Him? I know God
loves me—but does He accept me? I’m saved and
forgiven do I just wait for heaven now? In Classic
Christianity, believers will see the way back to the life
Jesus provided—a life set free from the law’s
bondage, lived in the newness of the Spirit, and
secure in the Father’s affection. Find out more at
www.classicchristianity.com.

Irresistible Faith
Mere Christianity Study Guide takes participants
through a study of C.S. Lewis's classic, Mere
Christianity. Yet despite its recognition as a "classic,"
there is surprisingly little available today in terms of a
serious study course. This 12-week Bible study digs
deep into each chapter and in turn into Lewis's
thoughts. Perfect for small group sessions this
interactive workbook includes daily, individual study
as well as a complete appendix and commentary to
supplement and further clarify certain topics. The
Mere Christianity Study Guide includes 12 Week Bible
study with multiple week options, interactive
workbook with daily study, complete appendix for
commentary and to go deeper, study questions ideal
for group discussion, and answers to all questions
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included online.

Essential Truths of the Christian Faith
The clarity, accuracy, and literary grace of the NIV
text alongside the teaching of Dr. David Jeremiah
creates an interrelationship that is so essential to
understanding the complete biblical message and
what is says, what it means, and what it means to
you. The result is a Bible that can be read and used
by all Christians who want to grow in their faith by
going deeper into God’s Word.

Why Trust the Bible?
John Stott presents Bible studies based on his book,
Basic Christian Leadership, surveying the qualities of
a godly Christian leader.

A Study Guide for Authentic Christianity
"We must commit ourselves, heart and mind, soul and
will, personally and unreservedly, to Jesus Christ. We
must humble ourselves before him. We must trust
him as our Savior and submit to him as our Lord; and
then go on to take our place as loyal members of the
church and responsible citizens in the community.
This is basic Christianity, the theme of this book."
With these words, world-renowned preacher John
Stott embarks on a compelling study that first
defends the basic claims of Christianity and then
defines the proper outworkings of those main beliefs
in the daily lives of believers. --from publisher
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description.

Core Christianity
Keep Christianity Strange. As the culture changes all
around us, it is no longer possible to pretend that we
are a Moral Majority. That may be bad news for
America, but it can be good news for the church.
What's needed now, in shifting times, is neither a
doubling-down on the status quo nor a pullback into
isolation. Instead, we need a church that speaks to
social and political issues with a bigger vision in mind:
that of the gospel of Jesus Christ. As Christianity
seems increasingly strange, and even subversive, to
our culture, we have the opportunity to reclaim the
freakishness of the gospel, which is what gives it its
power in the first place. We seek the kingdom of God,
before everything else. We connect that kingdom
agenda to the culture around us, both by speaking it
to the world and by showing it in our churches. As we
do so, we remember our mission to oppose demons,
not to demonize opponents. As we advocate for
human dignity, for religious liberty, for family stability,
let's do so as those with a prophetic word that turns
everything upside down. The signs of the times tell us
we are in for days our parents and grandparents
never knew. But that's no call for panic or surrender
or outrage. Jesus is alive. Let's act like it. Let's follow
him, onward to the future.

What Christians Believe
"I love everything that Scott Sauls writes." -- Christine
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Caine What if Christians became the best
advertisement for Jesus? Jesus said his followers
would be a light to the world and a city on a hill--a
warmly inviting, neighbor-loving, grace- and truthfilled destination for all. He envisioned his followers as
life-giving neighbors, bosses, employees, and friends,
the kind of people who return insults with kindness
and persecution with prayers. Rooted in biblical
convictions, they would extend love, empathy, and
care to one another as well as to those who don't
share their beliefs. Over time their movement would
become irresistible to every nation, tribe, and tongue.
Irresistible Faith is a blueprint for pursuing this vision
in our current moment, of redeemed individuals and a
renewed community working for a restored world.
This is a way of being that gives a tired, cynical world
good reason to pause and reconsider Christianity--and
to start wishing it was true. "I miss the kind of church
Scott describes in this book, and I don’t think I am
alone." -- Donald Miller, author of Blue Like Jazz and
Building a StoryBrand "An important call to resist the
urge to lobby and position ourselves, but rather to be
driven by gospel-powered love." -- Raechel Myers,
founder and CEO of She Reads Truth "An antidote to
much that is wrong with our Western, American
version of Christianity. " -- Gabe and Rebekah Lyons,
authors and founders of Q

Rose Bible Basics: Christian History
Made Easy
God has provided a way for all people, not just
scholars, to know that the Bible is the Word of God.
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John Piper has devoted his life to showing us that the
glory of God is the object of the soul’s happiness.
Now, his burden in this book is to demonstrate that
this same glory is the ground of the mind’s certainty.
God’s peculiar glory shines through his Word. The
Spirit of God enlightens the eyes of our hearts. And in
one self-authenticating sight, our minds are sure and
our hearts are satisfied. Justified certainty and solid
joy meet in the peculiar glory of God.

Christianity for Beginners
2012 marks the 60th Anniversary of the publication of
C.S.Lewis's classic, Mere Christianity. Having sold
over half a million copies in the UK alone, his
overview of Christianity has been imitated many time,
but never bettered. The book is compiled of the
legendary radio talks which he gave during the war
years.

Fundamentals of Christianity
The essentials of faith. You can build a life on
them.Like a house built on a firm foundation, the
Christian faith is founded on some key, enduring
truths. Do you know what they are? If not, you owe it
to yourself to find out whether you’re building your
life—and your eternity—on solid ground.Essential
Christianity is your invitation to spiritual discussion
with others as you explore the basics of
faith—principles deeper and more far-reaching than
you may have imagined. You’ll learn what it means to
really know Christ. You’ll discover the secret to
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confident living, how to grow spiritually, how to
handle your failures, how to follow Jesus in a world
that’s anything but devoted to Him, and the different
ways God wants to guide you in the practical
concerns of life.Interactions—a powerful and
challenging tool for building deep relationships
between you and your group members, and you and
God. Interactions is far more than another group Bible
study. It's a cutting-edge series designed to help
small group participants develop into fully devoted
followers of Christ.

Mere Christianity
Who is Jesus Christ? If he is not who he said he was,
and if he did not do what he said he had come to do,
the whole superstructure of Christianity crumbles in
ruins to the ground. Is it plausible that Jesus was truly
divine? And what might this mean for us? John Stott
presents his clear, classic statement of the gospel in
this updated edition.

True Paradox
How can you know God's love? How can you trust
Jesus? These six studies, based on John Stott's
bestselling book Basic Christianity, explore who Christ
is and what he has done for us. Each session includes
quotations from the book matched with Scripture
passages, study questions, and application ideas that
draw readers to discover the person of Christ in new
ways.
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Basic Christianity
Basic Christianity Bible Study
In just fifteen minutes a day, you can master the 52
most important verses in the Bible in a year. While
there are lots of one-year Bible reading plans, few
help you understand the words that you're reading.
What if we could introduce you to a Bible reading plan
that would dramatically increase your mastery of the
Bible in one year? Mark Moore coaches you through
52 of the Bible's most important verses. These are the
"core" of the Bible. Each verse clears the path to
master and manage dozens of other verses that run
along the same principle path. At the end of this
journey, you will move from curiosity about the Bible
to competence in the Bible. It is the quickest onramp
to understanding the whole of God's Word for your
life.

Onward
Written by John R. W. Stott, a Christian leader known
worldwide for addressing the hearts and minds of
contemporary men and women, this updated booklet
discusses the privileges of being a child of God and
helps Christians grow to maturity in their
responsibilities to God, the church and the world.

Essential Christianity
THE PURSUIT OF PLEASURE IS NOT OPTIONAL. IT IS
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ESSENTIAL. This study guide companion to the DVD
version ofDesiring God—the classic explanation of
Christian hedonism by John Piper—will help
individuals and groups understand that the supreme
calling of life is to "glorify God by enjoying Him
forever." The DVD and this guide create an ideal
package for adult and youth Sunday school classes,
small groups, retreats, classrooms, families, as well as
for individual study. Topics for this 12-session guided
group study include: One Great Mission and
Motivation A Summary of Christian Hedonism The
Foundation of Christian Hedonism The Essence of
Christian Hedonism The Grand Obligation (Part 1):
Commanded to Rejoice The Grand Obligation (Part 2):
An Essential Element of Faith and Worship The Grand
Obligation (Part 3): Holy Hedonism Is Love The Grand
Obligation (Part 4): The Strength for Sanctification
and Service How Then Shall We Fight for Joy? (Part 1):
Know Its Sources and Setbacks How Then Shall We
Fight for Joy? (Part 2): Make Use of the Means of
Grace Complete with Scripture, key quotations for
reflection, penetrating questions, and five daily
assignments per week, this study guide will help you
understand why God’s pursuit of His glory and your
pursuit of joy are not at odds—becauseGod is most
glorified in us when we are most satisfied in Him. Also
includes a 6-session intensive track option.Leader’s
Guide Included.

Basic Christian
What is truth? Who is God? Who is Jesus Christ? Who
am I? What is the meaning of life and death? Answers
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to these questions can be found in Dr. Andrew
Barber's book Fundamentals of Christianity: A Bible
Study and Guide. In this book, Christian principles,
ethics, doctrines, and beliefs are explored, examined,
and explained using the Holy Bible as the
authoritative source. This book will guide the reader
through the fundamentals of the one true faith. Learn
about God, his works, and his will and teach others.
Grow in your knowledge and discover the mysteries
revealed in God's Word, for there you will find the
answers to your questions, problems, desires, and
hopes. All topics, definitions, scriptures, and
discussions have been derived directly from God's
Word, the Holy Bible.

Core 52
God himself is seeking you. Through his Son, Jesus
Christ, God offers you his love. How can you know
God's love? How can you trust Jesus? These six
studies based on John Stott's Basic Christianity
explore the life and character of this man who altered
history forever. Discover him here for the first time; or
meet him again in a new and deeper way.

Christian Leadership
The book Revitalizing Christianity takes the reader
through ten areas where Christians misunderstand
highly motivating Christian truths. This study guide is
designed to work with an individual or group
interested in seriously studying the Bible with the
help of that book. Many Christians have doubts about
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the reality of God. Attacks, especially in the realm of
science, have many questioning whether the God of
the Bible is real. Without getting bogged down in the
science, Mr. Webster provides simple assurance that
the God of Christianity is the only real God. But the
God of Christianity has gained a terrible reputation,
and these books address how understanding the
biblical message from God's perspective reveals a
God who really is good and wonderful and even
exciting. Mr. Webster addresses misunderstandings
about Christian love and the nature of sin, saving
faith, Christian hope (heaven), God's plan, the role of
suffering, the role of prayer, the role of Christian
forgiveness, and the role of the church, taking the
reader back to the Bible over and over to show that
Christianity was always meant to be exciting and
good.

Classic Christianity
The Bible stands at the heart of the Christian faith.
But this leads to an inescapable question: why should
we trust the Bible? Written to help non-Christians,
longtime Christians, and everyone in between better
understand why God’s Word is reliable, this short
book explores the historical and theological
arguments that have helped lead millions of believers
through the centuries to trust the Bible, from Genesis
to Revelation. Written by pastor Greg Gilbert, author
of the popular books What Is the Gospel? and Who Is
Jesus?, this volume will help Christians articulate why
they trust the Bible when it comes to who God is, who
we are, and how we’re supposed to live.
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Basic Christianity, Fiftieth Anniversary
Edition
Since the dawn of the fifth century, theology students,
religious scholars, and ordinary Christians have
turned to this volume for guidance on how to read the
Bible and understand the true meaning of scripture.

The Jeremiah Study Bible, NIV
What Do All Christians Believe? For many people,
words like doctrine and theology cause their eyes to
glaze over, or they find them difficult to understand
and struggle to see how they are relevant to daily life.
But theology is far from boring—it is the study of God
and should lead to awe and wonder as we better
understand who God is and what he has done for us.
In Core Christianity, author, pastor, and theologian
Mike Horton tackles the essential and basic beliefs
that all Christians share. What is “core” to the
Christian faith? In addition to unpacking these beliefs
in a way that is easy to understand, Horton shows
why they matter to our lives today. This introduction
to the basic doctrines of Christianity is a helpful guide
by a respected theologian and a popular author, and
it includes discussion questions for individual or group
use. Core Christianity is perfect for those who are new
to the faith, as well as those who have an interest in
deepening in their understanding of what it means to
be a follower of Jesus Christ.

Discussing Mere Christianity
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Who is Jesus Christ, and what does it mean for us?
John Stott's classic book, with updated language and
study questions, examines the historical facts on
which Christianity stands. With thoughtful, pastoral
guidance Stott presents a biblical portrait of Christ
and the evidence that supports it. He then considers
our need for salvation, how we should respond to the
gospel, and what it looks like to live as a Christian.

Being a Christian
"100 key doctrines in plain language"--Cover.

Revitalizing Christianity Study Guide
Christian History Made Easy summarizes the most
important events in Christian history from the time of
Jesus to today in 12 easy-to-read chapters. Christian
History Made Easy presents key events and people
every Christian should know, along with time lines,
worksheets, websites, photos, maps and illustrations.
The study guide in the back makes this ebook an
excellent study for any group, including new
believers' classes. It also tackles topics popularized by
today's media: the reliability of the Bible, the accurate
transmission of the biblical text throughout time, and
sensationalized attacks on the Gospels. Theologian J.
I. Packer says that Christian History Made Easy is, "a
beautifully simple, beginner-friendly telling of
Christian history, a precious heritage." What do you
know about Christian history? Here's your chance to
test yourself, or to launch a 13-week study on the
book Christian History Made Easy, a Christian book
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that contains a study guide with notes that add to the
chapters. Author Timothy Paul Jones, Ph.D., makes
Christian history refreshingly fun while at the same
time informing believers about the history of the
Christian faith. Each chapter contains a summary of:
•Key events •Key concepts •Names you should know
•Terms you should know •Think about it •Did you
know? •Bible maps and time-lines •Things to think
about •Clarification on words •At the end of each
chapter the book presents a Learning Activity that
drives home important topics that have been covered
Christian History Made Easy covers key terms, events,
and developments including: •Christian history
•Church history •Canon of Scripture •Gospels •Dead
Sea Scrolls •Easter •Spanish Inquisition •King James
Version •Nicene Creed •Reformation •Renaissance
The book covers key people in Christian history, such
as: •William Tyndale •Augustine •C.S. Lewis •Calvin
•Finney •Luther •John Bunyan These key religions
and movements are covered, among others:
•Catholicism •Christian Science •Gnosticism •Islam
(Muslims) •Jehovah's Witness •Pentecostal
•Presbyterian •Protestant •Puritan •Roman
Catholicism •Seventh-Day Adventists (SDA) Previous
black-and-white edition was ISBN 1890947105 or
ISBN 13: 9781890947101 (Product code 416X) Dr.
Timothy Paul Jones is a brilliant young biblical scholar
who helps simplify the complex. His [resources] are
great and sorely needed during our time when many
are biblically illiterate and know even less about
Church history. —Dr. Jerry Newcombe, author, TV
host, and spokesperson for Truth that Transforms with
Dr. D. James Kennedy (formerly The Coral Ridge Hour)
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Mere Christianity Study Guide
Why should the cross--an object of Roman distaste
and Jewish disgust--be the emblem of our worship and
the axiom of our faith? And what does it mean for us
today? In this thoughtful, comprehensive study of
Scripture, tradition and the modern world, John R. W.
Stott brings you face to face with the centrality of the
cross in God's plan of redemption.

Basic Christianity
The Essentials Explained Master storyteller and
essayist C. S. Lewis here tackles the central questions
of the Christian faith: Who was Jesus? What did he
accomplish? What does it mean for me? In these
classic essays, which began as talks on the BBC
during World War II, Lewis creatively and simply
explains the basic tenets of Christianity. Taken from
the core section of Mere Christianity, the selection in
this gift edition provides an accessible way for more
people to discover these timeless truths. For those
looking to remind themselves of the things they hold
true, or those looking for a snapshot of Christianity,
this book is a wonderful introduction to the faith.

Hope
In our post-Christian, pluralistic society, responding to
the perception that Christians are prejudiced, antiintellectual, and bigoted has become a greater
challenge than ever before. The result is often
intimidation, withdrawal, and even doubts among
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God's people about what we really believe. Bestselling
author and teaching pastor at Living on the Edge,
Chip Ingram, wants to change that. In Why I Believe,
he gives compelling answers to questions about - the
resurrection of Christ - the evidence of an afterlife
-the accuracy and intellectual feasibility of the Bible the debate between creation and evolution - the
historicity of Jesus - and more The solid, biblical,
logical answers he shares will satisfy the honest
doubts that every believer experiences now and then,
and will provide practical, thoughtful answers that can
be shared with family and friends. This is the perfect
resource for churches, small groups, and individuals
who long not only to really know what and why they
believe, but also to be equipped to explain the
intellectual justification for their faith in everyday
language.

Basic Christian Leadership
This 7 chapter book explains basic topics such as
belief in God; the history and writing of the Bible; the
person of Jesus; the nature of salvation and more. All
presented in an easy to understand approach suitable
for those less familiar with the Bible or the Christian
religion. #1 Belief in God - This first chapter in the
series reviews the reasons why Christians believe in a
Supreme Being. This idea is looked at from both a
philosophical and theological perspective. #2 The
Christian Religion - In this lesson we will examine the
Christian religion and see how it compares to the
other major religions in the world. #3 The Bible - This
lesson examines the history of Bible authorship, how
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the Bible was organized into its present form, and
some key reasons why Christians believe that it is
inspired by God. #4 Jesus Christ - The Christian faith
is based on the person of Jesus Christ. In this lesson
we will look closely at this person in order to more
clearly define His true nature and character. #5
Salvation - This lesson lays out the simple yet
powerful plan that God has initiated to save mankind
from eternal condemnation due to personal sin and
how Jesus Christ fits in to this plan of salvation. #6
The Church - The church is the physical presence of
Jesus Christ in the world today. In this lesson we will
examine the New Testament in order to determine
what the inspired text says the church should be like
and how it should function. #7 The Christian Lifestyle
- A final lesson describing the new motivation and
lifestyle that God has designed for those who are
followers of Jesus Christ. ----- BibleTalk.tv -----

The Cross of Christ
How can you know God's love? How can you trust
Jesus? These six studies, based on John Stott's
bestselling book Basic Christianity, explore who Christ
is and what he has done for us. Each session includes
quotations from the book matched with Scripture
passages, study questions, and application ideas that
draw readers to discover the person of Christ in new
ways.

Christ
Foreword Review's 17th Annual INDIEFAB Book of the
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Year Finalist (Religion) How do we explain human
consciousness? Where do we get our sense of
beauty? Why do we recoil at suffering? Why do we
have moral codes that none of us can meet? Why do
we yearn for justice, yet seem incapable of
establishing it? Any philosophy or worldview must
make sense of the world as we actually experience it.
We need to explain how we can discern qualities such
as beauty and evil and account for our practices of
morality and law. The complexity of the contemporary
world is sometimes seen as an embarrassment for
Christianity. But law professor David Skeel makes a
fresh case for the plausibility and explanatory power
of Christianity. The Christian faith offers plausible
explanations for the central puzzles of our existence,
such as our capacity for idea-making, our experience
of beauty and suffering, and our inability to create a
just social order. When compared with materialism or
other sets of beliefs, Christianity provides a more
comprehensive framework for understanding human
life as we actually live it. We need not deny the
complexities of life as we experience it. But the
paradoxes of our existence can lead us to the
possibility that the existence of God could make
sense of it all.

The Absolute Basics of the Christian
Faith
In this 8-session video group study, you will discover
why Mere Christianity by C.S. Lewis is one of the most
read and beloved Christian books of all time. Host Eric
Metaxas and a variety of Christian leaders help us
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understand the timeless message of C.S. Lewis in
fresh ways for a new generation.

Why I Believe
Leadership today is no easy task. Christian leaders
called to shepherd others get caught in power
struggles and are tempted to abuse their pastoral
authority. Pastors feel that they must project strength
and certainty in order to preach and minister credibly.
Too often our models of leadership are shaped more
by culture than by Christ. John Stott offers an
alternative vision in this biblical approach to servant
leadership, exemplified by the apostle Paul in his
ministry to the church in Corinth. Above all, Stott
reassures us that God is at work even in the midst of
our human weakness. "God chose the foolish things of
the world to shame the wise; God chose the weak
things of the world to shame the strong." 1
Corinthians 1:27 A clear articulation of the nature of
leadership as well as the thoughtful study of Scripture
we have come to expect from John Stott, this
exposition of 1 Corinthians 1--4 offers us a model of
ministry surprisingly relevant twenty centuries later:
leadership rooted in humility and grace, serving the
church with the love of Christ. Study guide included.

A Peculiar Glory
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